
  
25 August 2023  
  
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 

As you are aware, we are holding an information meeting for Transition Year parents and guardians 
on Thursday, 31 August at 7.30pm in the College Senior Hall. The purpose of this meeting is two- 
fold, to inform you and obtain consent for the upcoming trip away and secondly to brief you about 
what your children and you can expect during the Transition Year experience.  
 

The first few days and weeks of Transition Year can seem busy and confusing for both students and 
parents with lots of class lists, rotation dates, trips and new information. Additionally, we engage 
with many external partners initially and throughout the year.  Consequently, we have a number of 
consent forms that need to be completed.  
 

Please see the links to each consent form below and I would be very grateful if you could access 
each one and complete at your earliest convenience.   
 

• Consent form for the Gartan/Uisce trip  Gartan / Uisce  
• Kayaking in Dun Laoghaire  kayak 
• Jump zone in Sandyford   jumpzone  
• The Wall in Sandyford    the Wall 
• Fridays (including camp trips)  friday afternoon consent 
 

All information pertaining to the above activities will be outlined at the information meeting but if 
you have any specific questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly on mhickmott@st-
andrews.ie    
 

Yours faithfully  
  
 

Matthew Hickmott  Michelle Moran 

TY Coordinator  Year Head  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=PDqqN6i_80O8W-oEPFA341gVoy1TrpdCj7cduDGUb8tUOVVYQVhET1QxRjBQQ0oxMEJDU0ZLM0JXVy4u
https://forms.office.com/e/jgQKMmvFYc
https://waiver.roller.app/jumpzonesandyford/
https://thewall.ie/youth-waiver/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=PDqqN6i_80O8W-oEPFA341gVoy1TrpdCj7cduDGUb8tUM1UxMjRDV1JTU1k1OU0xV0JLUVVORkpMRS4u
mailto:mhickmott@st-andrews.ie
mailto:mhickmott@st-andrews.ie

